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Susana Measelle Hubbs <susana.hubbs@capeelizabeth.org>

[CE SBAC] Support for Option E
1 message

Philip Owen <philowen4@gmail.com> Wed, May 8, 2024 at 3:32 PM
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

Hello,

I am a parent of two young children (one at Pond Cove and one pre-K). I feel that Option E, to build a new middle
school, is the best use of our taxpayer dollars and that the construction process will have the least impact on our
students. The other two options just kick the can down the road for the next generation to deal with aging schools. I
want Cape Elizabeth to continue to be a leader in public education in Maine. Providing our students the best possible
learning environment via a new school is the best path forward. 

Thanks for your time.
Phil Owen
Cape resident 
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